
Appendix 4 

PUBLIC REP – received via email 
 
I have just learned that Shooters Bar, Burgess Street, Leomister has applied for a variation to their 
licence to extend opening times into the early hours all through the week 
 
This place is not only a blot on the landscape but causes a massive nuisance in the town with 
teenage drinkers vandalising business premises on the way home in the early hours of the morning 
 
Their language and behaviour is quite frankly unbelievable, fuelled purely by consumption of alcohol 
to excess 
 
As a resident in the town I am quite frankly shocked that such an application can be considered 
given both the current noise levels and vandalism 
 
If anything the place needs to have greater restrictions applied to the licence. Seeing some of the 
clientele walking in the town and gathering outside the premises at the weekend you would also 
have to question the age of the people they are serving alcohol to 
 
On a Friday, Saturday night and even on Sunday’s well into the early hours (2am and beyond) loud 
thumping bass music can be heard. You cannot even sleep with windows open and I am some 
…………. away from the premises. Heaven only knows how the more local residents, of which there 
are many, put up with it. The place literally reverberates and the tin roof structure simply serves as 
an amplifier 
 
You are often greeted in the morning with heaps of vomit 
 
I think you need to seek feedback from local traders and also the Police and town council before you 
grant any variation 
 
Please acknowledge this objection 
 
Many thanks 
 
KR 
 


